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MOTION BY SUPERVISOR HOLLY J. MITCHELL   July 27, 2021 

Reestablish the Reward Offer in the Murder of Cedric Hurd 
 
 On December 18, 2001, at 9:15 p.m. 26-year-old Cedric Hurd was walking near 

the 10900 block of South Hobart Blvd in the unincorporated area of Westmont to see his 

3-year-old daughter. A car approached Mr. Hurd and a man stepped out. Mr. Hurd was 

then shot and killed in front of his 3-year-old daughter on the front lawn of her house. 

Just prior to his tragic death, Mr. Hurd shared news with his family about his new 

job. As a father and active member of his church, Mr. Hurd was loved by his family and 

community members. 

This case remains unsolved nearly 20 years after the murder occurred. Los 
Angeles County Sheriff’s Department detectives investigating this case recommend that 
this reward be established to help solve the crime and encourage members of the 
community to come forward with information that would assist detectives in identifying the 
suspect(s) responsible for this heinous crime, as well as help bring much needed closure 
for Mr. Hurd’s loved ones. 

I THEREFORE MOVE THAT THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS:  
Reestablish the offer of a reward in the amount of $10,000 in exchange for 

information leading to the apprehension and conviction of the person(s) responsible for 

the death of 26-year-old Cedric Hurd, who was shot and killed on December 18, 2001 at 

approximately 9:15  p.m. near the 10900 block of South Hobart Blvd in the unincorporated 

area of Westmont. 
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Contact:  Lieutenant Hugo Reynaga  - or -   Crime Stoppers  

Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department  (800) 222-8477  

Homicide Bureau  

(323) 890-5500 
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